
Dewey International Studies School  

Back to School Night 

August 20th, 2015  

6:30pm-7:30pm  

 

This is a wonderful opportunity to meet the teachers, staff, and learn about the            

classroom environment and expectations!  

 

Each classroom teacher will present 2 sessions of the same material.  This will  

allow for parents with multiple children to visit multiple classrooms.  

 

 

 

 

Office staff, foreign language teachers, related arts teachers, ELL teachers, and   

resource teachers will be available in front of the office during both sessions to 

meet and answer any questions.   We look forward to meeting you!  

Time  Subject  Location  

6:30—6:55 Session 1  Child’s Classroom  

7:00-7:30  Session 2  Child’s Classroom  


